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March 19, 2010  
 
Professor Leif Svanstrom 
Chair 
Division of Social Medicine and 
WHO Collaborating Center on Community Safety Promotion  
Department of Public Health Sciences 
Karolinska Institutet 
 
Dear Professor Leif Svanstrom 
 
I, as mayor of Komoro City, hereby declare on behalf of our citizens that Komoro City is 
officially launching safety promotion programs based on the concept of Safety Communities, 
which will surely support our effort for community development along with the municipal 
ordinance “Komoro - Making a Safe and Secure Community” established in March 2006.  
 
In addition to the ordinance, Komoro has also been putting emphasize on collaboration of 
community members as seen in our motto; “Together we will build our community”. We 
believe that the city administration and citizens should work together to make our 
community better under circumstances caused by recent changes in our society; weakened 
bond between residents in communities, change in peoples’ needs for safety and security and 
so forth. 
 
To reach our goals of “Komoro - Making a Safe and Secure Community” and “Together we will 
build our community”, the city would like to apply the strategies of Safe Communities to our 
current effort on sustainable community development. 
 
We will continuously work hard on our safety programs. We, therefore, would like ask you to 
support out effort of promoting effectiveness and efficiency in safety promotion and to guide 
us to designation as a member of the International Safe Community Network. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
Tsutomu Serizawa 
Mayor of Komoro City!
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